

July 18, 2001

Karen Bacsanyi Purdy-Kresge Library Wayne State University

Dear Karen,

I would like to thank you for your past three years plus service on the DALNET Steering Committee. Your dedication and willingness to contribute to this important DALNET Committee is appreciated. I also appreciate the time commitment you made to this Committee as well. Your position was unique, being one of the few people on the Steering Committee to bring a public service viewpoint to our meetings. This helped us keep that focus in mind. I am also grateful for your willingness to host meetings at Wayne State and your friendly manner. I am sure Wayne State has cherished your contributions, as have I. You will be missed on this Committee.

Thank you very much indeed.

Total Men

Sincerely,

Scott P. Muir

DALNET Steering Committee, Chair

cc: Sandy Yee, Dean, WSU Libraries
Phyllis Jose, DALNET Board Chair

Michael Piper, DALNET Director

150.33

Nor

1.501